
The City of Greater Geraldton, in  
partnership with Kings Park Science 
(DBCA) and Murdoch University, is  
researching how fire, weeds and  
Banksia Woodland species interact at a 
site in the Bootenal locality, Geraldton. 
 
This project builds on research being 
undertaken in the greater Perth area 
which is investigating how changes in 
fire frequency and season, invasive 
species, and climate interact to impact 
native species persistence in Banksia  
Woodlands. 

Are you interested in using Fire for Land Management? 

If you would like to know  
more about this project,  
Please call Erin O’Connor at 
the City of Greater 
Geraldton:   

(08) 9956 6600  
or email:  
erino@cgg.wa.gov.au 


